Notice of Public Hearing
Proposed Franklin Zoning Ordinance

The Franklin Town Council
Will Conduct a Public Hearing
Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 6:00 PM

Franklin Fire Department
1670 Alabama Highway 49, Franklin

The purpose of the public hearing is to hear public comments on the
proposed Franklin Zoning Ordinance and Zoning Map, which are
designed to provide a system of enforcing zoning policies and
regulations for the use and protection of, structures and land within the
corporate boundaries of the Town of Franklin. A copy of the Proposed
Franklin Zoning Ordinance and Map is available for review at the
following locations:
(1)  Franklin Town Hall, 1660 Alabama Highway 49, Franklin
Monday through Friday between 9:00AM and 4:00PM

(2) Online at franklinalabama.com

The Town of Franklin is interested in obtaining all citizens' input on the
proposed Franklin Zoning Ordinance and Map. All citizens are
encouraged to attend the hearing to comment on the land use plan and
the proposed zoning ordinance.

Persons unable to attend the public hearing are requested to submit
written comments or suggestions regarding the proposed Franklin
Zoning Ordinance to Micha Segrest, Town Clerk, at Franklin Town
Hall, 1670 Alabama Highway 49, Franklin between 9:00 AM and 4:00
PM prior to the close of business on Friday, May 10, 2024. For more
information, or iIf special accommodations are needed at the public
hearing, please contact Micha Segrest, Town Clerk, at 334-727-2111.
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